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Annual General Meeting                                                          Ed. Next Meeting 

Sunday 13th April 
 
Meet at;  
10am at the Stony Creek 
Picnic Ground 
 
Activities; 
Nature Watch, continuing on 
the good work on 
phytophthora monitoring. 
Plus two special guest 
speakers, so be there. 
 
What to bring; 
Lunch, sunscreen, hat, water 
etc etc and of course the ?? 
do I have to say it, the usuals  
 

Next Month 

May;  Sunday 14th 
To be advised 
 

In this Issue 

• AGM update 
• Calender of Events 

April
2008 

Ok, so here we are again, another twelve months gone and its AGM time again. Not 
sure whether it’s the old saying of the older you get the faster time goes, but what 
happened to the last twelve month? Seems not that long ago we went through all 
this, but then I could be wrong although I can’t remember the last time that happened 
if ever it did.  
Enough with the ramblings, firstly thankyou and congratulations to those who filled 
the roles of Office Bearers for their past highly successful and productive twelve 
months. Special mention should also go to the people behind the Internationally 
acclaimed Wild Flower and Photographic Extravaganza and not to mention the 25th 
Anniversary Celebration.  
Now if you are currently having an on set of short term memory loss as to who those 
people were, below is a bit of a reminder; 
 
Office Bearers; 
President – Colin Cook 
Vice President – Cyril Curtain 
Secretary – Helena Lindorff 
Treasurer – Sue Hayman-Fox 
Historians – Lance Lewis 
                    Judith Lewis 
 
Wild Flower & Photographic Exhibition Committee 
Convenor – Helena Lindorff 
Members – Cathy Powers 
                     Judy Locke 
                     Judith Lewis 
                     Beverley Phillips  
                     Lance Lewis 
                     Chris Worrall 
                     Peter Box 
And a cast of thousands before, during and after the exhibition. 
 
25th Anniversary Celebrations – I said not to mention it so there you go. 
 
Now for the next twelve months and congratulations and welcome to the new Office 
Bearers. 
 
President – slight problem with that one, ideas and nominations please and don’t be 
bashful. (Unfortunately the nominated candidate cannot fill this role at present) 
Vice President – Colin Cook 
Secretary – Helena Lindorff 
Treasurer – Sue Hayman-Fox 
Historians – Lance Lewis 
                    Judith Lewis. 
So that’s about it for this newsletter, short and sweet. On the revers is a draft 
Activities/Events Calender for the next twelve months. I am happy to say that at this 
stage only two months have not been allocated an activity but hopefully will be very 
shortly. 
 
By the way, memberships are due. 
 

Up Coming Events 

See reverse 
 

Postal Address: 
c/- Post Office 
Anakie VIC 3221 
Web site: http://home.vicnet.net.au/~fobr/ 
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FRIENDS of BRISBANE RANGES CALENDER of EVENTS 
2008 > 2009 

 
 

April;   Nature Watch – Phytophthora monitoring with Caitlin  

 
May;     TBA 
 
 
June;  Deakin University – Collecting soil samples for Phytophthora 
monitoring 
 
July;   Deakin University – Setting up Phytophthora rate of spread      
monitoring sites   
 
August;   Mark Urquhart – Geology of the Brisbane Ranges 
 
 
September;   Colin Smithyman – Guided tour of historic gold mining 
sites  
 
 
October;   TBA 
 
 
November;  Janine Duffy – Koala monitoring  
 
 
December;   Christmas celebration 
 
 
January;     No activity – time off for good behaviour 
 
 
March;   AGM – memberships also due 


